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NTC Cir.No. 38/ 2022 /188 Dated : 26th May, 2022 
 

Only Email  
To, 
All the State Secretaries,  
State Associations of  
The Bharat Scouts and Guides,  
Indian Union 

 
Sub : Postponement of Basic Course for Commissioner's.  
 
Ref :  NTC Cir.No. 37/ 2022 / 814 dated 16th Feb, 2022 
 
Dear sir/ Madam, 
 

The Basic course for Commissioner's schedule at National Training Centre, 
Pachmarhi from 10th to 14th June, 2022 stand postponed. New Dates will be 
communicated to you. However, you can collect applications from prospective 
Commissioners and submit to NTC so that we get sufficient participants. 

 
Tentatively we will have the course in first week of October, 2022 looking to 

festivals and school schedule of examinations.  
 
We regret for the inconvenience caused to those who applied for the course. 
 

Thanking you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

( Krishnaswamy ) 
Executive Director 

For Dy. Director (S) Ldr. Trg.  
 
Copy to : 

1. All the NHQ office Bearers. 
2. All the Asst. Directors to ensure participation from their regions.  
3. The State Trg. Commissioners for necessary follow up. 
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